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BSE Limited                                                                                                                      November 12, 2021 
Corporate Relationship Department 
1st

Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers,  
 Floor, New Trading Ring,  

Dalal Street, Fort,   
Mumbai - 400 001.                                           Scrip Code: 531931 
 
               Subject: Outcome of Board Meeting under Regulations 30 and 33 of the SEBI (Listing   
                              Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended (“the SEBI   
                              Listing Regulations”). 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
In continuation to our letters dated 24th September, 2021 and 3rd November, 2021, this is to inform you that 
pursuant to the applicable provisions of the SEBI Listing Regulations, the Board of Directors of Sai Capital 
Limited (the “Company”) at their meeting held today i.e., 12th November, 2021, inter alia, considered and approved 
the Un-Audited Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results of the Company for the Quarter and Half year 
ended 30th

 
 September, 2021.  

The aforesaid Financial Results together with the Limited Review Reports issued by the Statutory Auditors, M/s. 
Aditya Agarwal & Associates are enclosed herewith as Annexure 1.   
 
Levy of Fine by the Stock Exchange for delay in submission of Audited Consolidated Financial Results of the 
Company for the Quarter and Financial Year ended March 31, 2021 was brought to the attention of the Board 
although the Board was already fully seized of the matter since the delay had occurred due to certain queries raised 
by the Audit Committee, clarifications for which had to be sought from the subsidiary. 

The Board was informed that the Company had made detailed submissions to the Exchange with the request to 
waive the Fine. However, pending favourable decision of the Exchange and to avoid any further penal action, the 
Company had remitted the Fine. Subsequently, the Exchange has been pleased to accept the request of the 
Company for the waiver of the Fine and since the Company had already remitted the Fine, the amount remitted 
will be adjusted towards future Annual Listing Fees payable by the Company. 

The Board noted the waiver of Fine with satisfaction and lauded the understanding shown by the Stock Exchange 
in appreciating the factors that led to the delay and desired that the Exchange be adequately thanked for their 
cooperation in the matter. 
 
The meeting commenced at 11:45 hrs and concluded at 13:45 hrs.  
 
The Financial Results will be published in Newspapers in terms of Regulation 47 of SEBI Listing Regulations.  
 
Please take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Sai Capital Limited, 
 
 
 
Dr. Niraj Kumar Singh 
Chairman and Managing Director 
 
Encl: As above 
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